
Longside Golf Club  Ace Club Members. 

 

2014. 

20th July 2014 Congratulation to Tyler Lamarsh, aged 10, who had a hole in one at the 3rd on the 

Junior Club Golf course, while playing with his uncle Barry Watts. Tyler was one of our “Club Golf” 

members. 

2015. 

26th January 2015 :- Congratulations to William Wallace (captain) Hole in one at the 13th  with a 5 

iron playing partner was Michael Munro. Hole in one number 6!! 
 

2nd March 2015:- Congratulations to John Christie. Hole in one at the 16th, 247 yds with a driver, 

while playing in a Senior competition. 
 

12th April 2015:-Congratulations to Mark Adams. Hole in one at the 196 yd 1st while playing in the 

“Lawrie Trophy Qualifier” 

 

19th July 2015:- Congratulations to John Duncan Hole in one at the 224 yd 13th, while playing 

in the “Alistair Scott Trophy” 

 

 12th August 2015: Congratulations to John Duncan Hole in One No.2 at the 172 yd 11th While 

playing in the Wednesday Medal. 

 

 

 

 

2016. 

24th April 2016:-Congratulations to Grant Womersley. Hole in one at the 172 yd 11th  while playing in 

the “LFC Trophy” 

 

 
 



2017. 

  2nd June 2017:- Congratulation to Scott Stephen. Hole in one at the 172 yd. 11th Hole. 

  10th July 2017:- Congratulation to Bill Urquhart. Hole in one at the 172 yd. 11th Hole, while playing in        

the Seniors July Medal 

  

 


